
Dear Parish Clerk 
 
Here is the report for your parish council meeting from the Willand Art Group. 
 
We have a thriving art Group here in Willand & we are always willing to welcome new members to 
our friendly group of would be artists. We are all very enthusiastic with all kinds of mediums, water 
colour, drawing with pencil, & oils. 
We meet on Monday afternoons from 2pm until 4pm in the Chapel at  the end of Gables Rd, in 
Willand. 
This year we have a number of new artists & have outgrown our usual school room at the Chapel & 
have graduated into the main chapel, thanks to everyone at the chapel for allowing us to use their 
facilities. 
I hope this will be of interest to the council & we are open to anyone who feels they would like to 
come along. 
 
Jenny Baker 
Chairman Willand  Art Group 


